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STATEMENT BY 
THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF UZBEKISTAN AT THE 

MEETING OF THE OSCE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
 

22 July 2010 
 
 
 In connection with the statement by the delegation of Romania regarding the holding 
of an OSCE Summit, the delegation of the Republic of Uzbekistan would like once again to 
bring the position of our country on this matter to the attention of the participating States. 
 
 Before a decision can be adopted on the dates for the summit, it is necessary: 
 
– Firstly, to thoroughly discuss at all levels and agree in advance on an agenda for the 

planned summit; 
 
– Secondly, to discuss carefully, thoroughly and in good time the draft basic document 

to be adopted at the summit. 
 
 Both an agenda and a draft final document are currently lacking. Under these 
circumstances it is premature to talk about the dates for an OSCE Summit. 
 
 The text of this statement has been transmitted to the OSCE Secretariat for 
registration as an official OSCE document. 
 
 The delegation of the Republic of Uzbekistan asks the OSCE Secretariat to record the 
position of our country in the journal of today’s meeting. 


